
Notice – Educational Meeting for 2023 Assessment Revaluation 
 
An educational meeting will be held concerning the 2023 Assessment Revaluation for the 
Town of Albany on Thursday, December 15, 2022 at 6:00 PM.  The meeting will be 
presented by the Town Assessor, Gardiner Appraisal Service, LLC.  There will be a 
presentation explaining the revaluation process followed by a question and answer 
session. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this process, contact Gardiner Appraisal Service, 
LLC at 608-943-8009. 


